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Dr. Axel Neumahr is appointed Honorary Consul of the Philippines
for the federal state of Baden-Wiirttemberg
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RIZAL TRAIL IN GERMANY

DR. AXEL NEUMAHR IS APPOINTED HONORARY CONSUL OF THE PHILIPPINES FOR THE FEDERAL STATE OF
BADEN-WURTTEMBERG

June 37 2037

The Philippine Embassy in Berlin is pleased to announce the re-opening of the Philippine Honorary Consulate (PHC) in Stuttgart on July 3, 2017.

Dr. Axel Neumahr, a lawyer and one of the equity partners of the highly reputable Reith Neumahr Attorneys, takes over the rein as the new Honorary Consul
succeeding Prof. Dr.-ing. Gerhard Zeidler who has decided to take his well-deserved retirement after dedicatingly serving the Filipine Community in the
region of Baden-Wirttemberg for the last 15 years .

Dr. Neumahr earned his law degree from the University of Tabingen in Germany and also studied at the University of Leiden at The Netherlands, In 1909 he
acquired his Doctorate title and later on got admitted as deputy notary before becoming a certified commercial and corporate law attorney. In 2005, Dr.
Meumahr and fellow lawyer Prof. Dr. Thomas Reith forged a business partnership and established Reith Neumahr Attorneys providing expertise in business
and corporate law as well as estate and succession planning. The law firm also offers notarial services and advises in mergers and acquisitions transactions,
in inheritance law and in private and commercial property law.

"I am honored and delighted to accept the responsibility assigned to me by the Philippine government through Her Excellency Ambassador Melita Sta.
Maria-Thomeczek. Likewise,

| am grateful to Prof. Gerhard Zeidler for having entrusted me to carry on his unparalleled and successful efforts in improving the bilateral diplomatic
relations between the Philippines and Germany. | look forward to welcoming you soon at the Philippine Honorary Consulate’s new home in Stuttgart,” said Dr.
Meumahr.

To assist Dr. Meumabhr in his new task as an Honorary Consul for the region of Baden-Wirttemberg is Consular Assistant Ms. Rhodaliza Steegmaier who takes
over the post of Ms. Cecile Atienza-Krause.

The new Philippine Henorary Consulate's office is located at the 4" Floor, left wing (Kern 2} of the Qasis lll building in Leitzstrasse 45, 70469 Stuttgart The
office is conveniently accessible as it is situated some 15 minute-walk from the S-Bahn station Feuerbach and 5 minutes on foot from the MaybacherstraBe
or Pragsattel U-Bahn stations. Visiting hours is by appeintment and may be arranged on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursday from g:30am to 12:30pm. The
new phone numbers and email address will be announced soon.

For further mfarmatmn about the Philippine Honorary Consulate in Stuttgart, please call the Philippine Embassy's Consular section at +4g (30) 864 95 00 or
wisit v de for the latest information and updates on this subject. -END-
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